

July 29, 2022

## Dear MUSD Parents:

City partnerships play an important role in maintaining school safety. In Maricopa Unified School District, the Maricopa Police and Fire Departments set the standard for responsiveness and support. Although they are always appreciated in an emergency, it is their behind-the-scenes involvement in our system that makes a difference every day.

Two of our City's Finest, Police Chief James Hughes, and Fire Marshal Eddie Rodriguez, deserve a special shout-out for their role in making MUSD a safe place to work and learn. I am grateful for their availability and service to our district.

The next time you see a member of the Maricopa Police or Fire Department, join me in expressing gratitude for their friendly presence in our schools.

Thank you for choosing MUSD.

Sincerely,

Dr. Tracey Lopeman, Superintendent Maricopa Unified School District

